
 

 

 

Circular No (05) for 2018 

On Reading Hour Initiative 

 

To: All Ministries and Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavors.  
 

Pursuant to Federal Law No. (18) of 2016 regarding Reading; Cabinet 

Resolution No (30//11) of 2016; based on the initiatives of the Committee 

for the implementation of Decree Law on Reading; to mark the UAE’s 

Month of Reading in March 2018, and to underline the importance of 

enrichment reading; 
 

FAHR would like, in coordination with the Prime Minister’s Office, to call 

on all Federal Government entities to dedicate one hour to reading as a 

national initiative during the Month of Reading for 2018. It should be 

noted that instructions have been issued to observe the said Reading Hour 

on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, at 11.00 am for all federal entities. 

 

  

Thank you for your cooperation  

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

  
Issued on 11/03/2018  

 

For more information, please contact:  

- Klaitham Al Shamsi: Director of Strategy & Future 

 Tel: 04 231 90 89     Email: KAlShamsi@gov.ae 


